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In this issue:

· Election day in the Occupied Palestinian Territories 
· ‘Church Action for Peace’ coming up in March  

· EAPPI moves offices 
Palestinian Elections
This month has been a busy one for the EAPPI. During the PLC elections on 25th January, Ecumenical Accompaniers (EAs) maintained a presence at polling stations across the West Bank and Jerusalem. Although EAs were not acting as official monitors, they drafted a report of their reflections and observations. To view the report, please go to: www.eappi.org and click on ‘News and Updates’. 
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International Church Action for Peace in Palestine and Israel, 12-19 March 2006 
The World Council of Churches has established an international advocacy week for Israel/Palestine. All churches are invited to join in this week of action to send a message that the church is watching the situation and taking new actions for peace in Israel/Palestine. The week will be launched in Jerusalem on 12th March. The Joint Advocacy Initiative of the YMCA and YWCA and Sabeel are arranging a week-long programme of events for internationals in Israel/Palestine. For more information, please go to:

http://overcomingviolence.org/en/news-and-events/events/events-container/article/1327/church-action-for-peace.html 
EAPPI has moved! 

EAPPI has recently moved offices. Our new postal address is:

EAPPI, PO Box 741, Jerusalem 91000, Israel 
Tel/fax: + 972 2 628 9402. We also have an additional fax number: + 972 2 627 4499. 
ChainReaction magazine on website

You can now find EAPPI newsletters and our magazine, ChainReaction on our website, go to www.eappi.org
Articles this month:

The following articles have been uploaded to the website:
Christmas in Bethlehem, Mary O’Regan (Ireland)
A Conversation, Marisa Johnson (UK)

Encounters with Soldiers, Christiane Gerstetter (Germany) 

Forgotten Village, Sara Lindblom (Sweden)

Tulkarem Youth, Ashwin Pienaar (South Africa)

Sea, Land and Borders, Lennart Hellman (Sweden)

To view, please go to: www.eappi.org and click on ‘Accompaniers Reports’

New Horizons? Reflections on the upcoming PLC Elections (Gemma Abbs and Mary O’Regan) 
To view, please click on ‘News and Updates’. 
***************************************************************************
For more information, please contact the Communication & Advocacy Officer on: +972 (0) 2627 4534 (eappi-co@wcc-coe.org) or Rifat Kassis, International Programme Coordinator on: +41 22 791-6314 (rka@wcc-coe.org).  For more information on the EAPPI and photos: www.eappi.org. For more information on the WCC: www.wcc-coe.org 

The Ecumenical Accompaniment Programme in Palestine and Israel (EAPPI) supports Palestinians and Israelis working for peace by monitoring and reporting violations of human rights and international humanitarian law, offering protection by accompanying local communities in daily activities, and by advocating with churches for a peaceful end to the Occupation. The programme, which began in 2002, is coordinated by the World Council of Churches (WCC). The WCC is a fellowship of 347 churches, in more than 100 countries in all continents from virtually all Christian traditions. Its office is in Geneva, Switzerland.
If you have not received this newsletter directly and would like to be added to the mailing list or if you would like to be removed, please send an e-mail to the Communication & Advocacy Officer. 

World Council of Churches








Voters in Anata, near Ramallah
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